
 
 

Press Release 
Date: 12:00 Tuesday 10th August 2021 

 

COVID-19: Daily Cases Update 

Following a second wave, peak Alderney positive case numbers have significantly reduced 
with only one current known case on the island. This is not community seeded and the 
individual is in isolation. 

As a result of this continued downward trend, the States of Alderney will no longer be 
publishing online its own daily update of case numbers in Alderney and how COVID is affecting 
services from Wednesday 11th August 2021. Daily updates will continue for the whole 
Bailiwick and be officially provided by the States of Guernsey, social media platforms and their 
website: https://covid19.gov.gg/test-results 

In the event of an increase in confirmed positive cases, the States of Alderney, Civil 
Contingencies Authority and Public Health Services will reassess this decision in providing its 
own daily updates.  

Further Covid-19 advice and latest information for the Bailiwick can be found at: 
https://covid19.gov.gg  
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